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Comments: Hello...

 I am a homeowner in Bear Valley and I support the protection of solitude and quiet in the winter along the hwy 4

corridor. Please maintain snowmobile access, but restrict it to the highway.As humans, we all have an impact,

but the snowmobile creates a "superhuman" impact. As such, it must be subject to more restrictions than other

forms of non-mechanized winter recreation.


